
Members of the Senate,

I am asking you to vote DO NOT PASS on HB 1226. I know several folks who wear medical 

respirators, myself included, because they are necessary to ensure our health and survival. I 

have a friend currently with cancer, who needs masks so that she doesn't get even sicker, and 

has a chance of beating the cancer. I have several other friends, immunocompromised, 

neurodivergent, etc, who mask to protect their own health as well.

Medical masks are not being used to commit crime, and I don't think I should be more subject 

to scrutiny for the "sin" of protecting myself and my health. Neither should anyone else 

trying to protect themselves from all the illness going around. I am urging you to DO NOT 

PASS.

Thank you,

Megan Fuller

Jamestown, ND


